
 Please give us your feedback of proposed 
changes info@wearekinetic.com 
 

School bus ## 3119 The Observatory 
passengers only NEW Bus 3197 + any 
Burleigh Heads Primary students  

What? Bus 3119 route is changing. There will also be minor changes to the 
timetable. 

Why? To improve current routes creating an even distribution of students on busy 
routes & to create more direct routes. 

When? Proposed Term 4 onwards. 

Details Bus 3119 is being realigned and will NO longer service The Observatory. 
Affected students can catch NEW Bus 3197 direct from The Observatory to 
Marymount. 

This service will terminate at Marymount College & will not continue to 
Burleigh Primary schools due to zero patronage.  

A larger map & run sheet is on the back of this page. 
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NEW Bus 3197 
starting at 

Observatory Dr 
near Palomar 

St 317725 

Terminates at 
Marymount. 

Does not 
continue to 

Burleigh Heads 
Primary 
schools 


